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Chairman Luick and Members of the Committee, 

Thank you for the opportunity to speak on House Bill No. 1132. My name is Ryan Gregg, and I am here 
on behalf of the North Dakota Farmers Union (NDFU). We strongly support HB 1132, which would 
enable school districts to offer whole, two percent, and flavored milk to students. 

NDFU’s member-adopted Policy & Action states: “We support the free milk program in our school 
systems. We encourage the continued availability of flavored milk in our school systems. We support 
the availability of whole milk in schools.” At its core, we believe that giving students a broad range of 
nutritious options is essential. 

We respectfully ask for a “Do Pass” recommendation on HB 1132. Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 
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